A workshop meeting of the Mayfield Town Board was held on Tuesday, February 1, 2011 at the Mayfield Municipal Complex 28 N School Street. The meeting was called to order at 11:10AM by Deputy Supervisor Shawn Humphrey and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

PRESENT: Supervisor Richard Argotsinger

Councilman Vincent Coletti Councilman Shawn Humphrey Councilman Thomas Ruliffson Councilman Steve Van Allen

OTHERS PRESENT: Jack Putman, Carolyn Putman, Mel Dopp Highway Superintendent, Melissa Mazzarelli Assessor

PUBLIC- No one spoke at this time.

A lengthy discussion was held on the upcoming taking over of the cemetery by the town and ideas of who would do the administrative and maintenance.

Carolyn Putman stated the section of the cemetery that she visited was well taken care of. Councilman Coletti recommended that Melissa Mazzarelli be the secretary/ treasure of the cemetery.

Supervisor Argotsinger entered the meeting at 11:35.

Melissa Mazzarelli will meet with Walt Ryan to go over the administrative role of the cemetery and report back to the board of her decision.

RES#36 APPOINT MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE

On motion by Councilman Coletti seconded by Councilman Ruliffson the following resolution was ADOPTED 5 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Humphrey, Ruliffson, Van Allen)

RESOLVED that the Mayfield Town Board approves Councilman Van Allen, Councilman Ruliffson and Jack Putman as the maintenance committee for the cemetery.

On motion by Councilman Humphrey seconded by Councilman Van Allen the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM 5 AYES (Argotsinger, Coletti, Humphrey, Ruliffson, Van Allen)

Respectfully Submitted;

Dorothy Hart, Town Clerk RMC